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Summer School
After collecting devices that were used for the school year, we were able to get the
devices cleaned, sanitized and re-imaged for the summer school program.

One-to-One Devices
We are moving our intermediate school kiddos to Chromebooks for the 24-25
school year. All Windows laptops will be in 6-12 student hands. Our goal is to
continue to expand Chromebooks each year and eventually phase out
Windows laptops (main reason is cost). K-2 will still be on iPads for the
coming year.

New Summer Staff
I am thrilled that we have hired Gage Morton to help the Tech Team this
summer. Gage has hit the ground running and is doing an amazing job!

Construction
The Tech Team has been working hard to get the classrooms ready for
construction. We have covered the displays in heavy duty plastic. We have
removed all technology from each room and have stored it in our Tech Offices.


